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Note no. JLAB-0225

The Government of Canada has the honour to refer to the Note No. 732, dated
December 17,1999 of the Embassy of the United States of America in Ottawa which proposes
a ten year renewal of the 1986 Agreement regarding the operation and maintenance of the

torpedo test range in the Strait of Georgia.

The Government of Canada takes note of the proposal of the Embassy to insert
a new paragraph 10, and the redesignation of the existing paragraph 10 as paragraph 11, in the
Annex accompanying the 19'76 Agreement regarding the operation and maintenance of the
torpedo test range in the Strait of Georgia and the installation and utilisation of an advanced

underwater acoustic measurement system at Jervis inlet.
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